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"ALWAYS REMEMBER YOU MATTER. YOU'RE IMPORTANT AND YOU ARE LOVED, AND YOU BRING TO THIS WORLD THINGS
NO ONF ELSE CAN'.
THE Boy, THE MOLE. THE FOX AND THE HORSE QUOTES

Merry Christmas to our pupils and their families. We hope that you are feeling festive after the
wonderful nativities, Christmas songs, and a very tasty Christmas dinner. We are truly grateful to
every parent/carer who was able to attend the Christmas Crafts, and we look forward to hosting
you again on 8th February 2024 for more crafts! More information will come out in the new year
about this.

We also thank Christmas Joy, who are the charity that have donated gifts to families whose
circumstances may not have allowed for luxuries this Christmas. We appreciate what they do, to
make everyone feel included.

We will see you back to school on Thursday 4th January 2024. Have a fantastic Christmas and a
very happy new year!

Ms Indresano & the NHP Team
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